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Welcome to Monsieur Beaulieu’s 2013-2014 
Grade 5 French Immersion Class!
Dear parents or guardians: 

Bonjour, my name is David Beaulieu.  I hope everyone had a restful, fun-filled and safe summer.  I will be your child’s teacher this year in Grade 5.  It will be my seventh year teaching elementary in Alberta.  I was previously teaching English as a second language in Québec to students from Junior to Senior High levels in a Turning Point School type.  I graduated from L’Université du Québec à Chicoutimi in teaching second languages (English/Spanish).  French is my first language, this strength will be of great advantage to your child.  If you would like to know a little more about me I invite you to visit my short bio on our classroom website at http://mbeaulieu.weebly.com/ 
On behalf of your child or children, I would like to thank you.  You are presently giving the best gift you will ever be able to offer to your child which is learning a second language.  You are bettering your child’s future and creating opportunities in an exponential world where options grow smaller ever year.  I do hope you will continue supporting your child with the French language and I can assure you that he/she will thank you endlessly for it as they grow up and truly realize the value of speaking French and the empowerment their parents gave him/her.  French is not only the official language with English in Canada but it is also the language of predilection used in numerous international organizations (AU, NAFTA, NATO, UN etc.).  Furthermore, in many countries, French plays an important role as an administrative, commercial, international language or simply due to a significant French-speaking population.  French is the official spoken language in 30 countries making it the 14th most spoken language on the planet.  French is also one of the second most commonly-taught second languages in the world after English.
I know we will have a wonderful year together and there is la lot of work and learning ahead.  You will be proud of your child successes and constant improvements.  I will do my best to strengthen the foundation your child has and will build upon that.  There is no doubt in my mind that your child will feel more confident with his/her French and happy he/she has undertaken this wonderful journey of learning a second language when comes the end of the year.  Often, he/she might come home exhausted/frustrated from all the French thinking.  Your support will go a long way in your child’s success, even though French may not be your first language.  

I am looking forward to meeting you and your child on the first day of school.  I will be giving you a phone call to formally introduce myself sometimes during the first week or two and see how your child is adapting but meanwhile, do not hesitate to e-mail me with any doubts or questions you may have.  We have a class website where homework is posted daily along with some news and updates.   Please bookmark this link http://mbeaulieu.weebly.com  and visit it daily.    Let me welcome you and your child again, we will see you soon!!! 
Sincerely, 
David Beaulieu Grade 5 
david.beaulieu@sd76.ab.ca
